
 

 

  

Notice of Relocation and Services Restructuring of  

Hang Seng Bank (China) Limited Wu Yang Xin Cheng Sub-branch 

24May2016 

Dear Customers, 

Thank you for your trust and support to Hang Seng (China) Limited Wu Yang Xin Cheng Sub-branch 

(hereinafter to be referred as our branch). 

Due to business restructuring, our branch plans to move out in 24May2016 and be relocated in Zhu Jiang 

New Town in July 2016 (The effective date is subject to the approval by Guangdong China Banking Regulatory 

Commission.) 

During this period, our branch’s ATM service will be suspended, and retail banking service will be taken over 

by Guangzhou Branch temporarily. Please kindly find details of The Guangzhou Branch as below: 

Address: 25F, KB Plaza, Guangzhou, Guangdong, China; 

Tel: 020-38110888; 

Transportation (approximately 12 minutes on foot): Bus No. 40, No.90, No.44, No.77, No.811 (Hua Cheng Da 

Dao bus station (Hua Sui Road)). 

We apologize for any inconvenience that may be caused. Should you have any queries or require any 

assistance, please visit our website: www.hangseng.com.cn or turn to our 24-Hour Customer Service Hotline 

8008 30 8008 / 4008 30 8008. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      

 

 

 

 

                 

Hang Seng Bank (China) Limited 

Guangzhou Branch 

http://www.hangseng.com.cn/

